## **Fronteras Exit Survey**

Who should fill out this survey? A parent or guardian of a student that has been enrolled in Fronteras who has graduated from the program OR the student will be enrolled at another school for the next school year and won't be returning to Fronteras.

Thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts and experiences about Fronteras. This survey was developed by the Fronteras APC Board to obtain both a better understanding of how we are meeting the expectations of Fronteras Families, and how we might improve our overall school importance.

Na	me of Student(s)	
Gr	ade(s) Attended	
Na	me of Person filling out survey	
Re	elationship to Student	
1.	Why did you choose Fronteras?	
2.	What aspects of the programs satisfied or exceeded your expectations? (Please	be specific.)
3.	What aspects of the programs failed to meet your expectations?	
4.	What was the reason for your departure from Fronteras?	
5.	Any other comments you would care to make?	

Thank you for your time. On behalf of the Fronteras APC Board we wish your student success and happiness. Our hope is that the language immersion experience and the education they have received from Fronteras will serve them well in years to come and prepare them for their future.